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Please	lock	in	the	increase	in	solar	feed	in	tariffs	in	NSW,	to	ensure	that	
individuals	who	supply	clean	energy	to	NSW	recieve	a	fair	return	for	their	capital	
investment	in	solar	panels.	This	investment	is	a	significant	one	considering	it	is	
by	a	single	household	and	should	receive	the	same	recognition	the	the	powe	
companies	investments	recieve.	This	policy	would	provide	an	incentive	for	even	
more	households	to	make	that	investment	in	clean,	renewable	energy	for	our	
state.	
	
John	Baker		
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